- 319 Harrls Avs.
Woonsocket, R. I.
August 19, 1975

Mr, Ted Barreaux
Securdtlss and Excbenge Commiasion
500 Horth Capltel
Washington, D. C.

dn::qmq,;

Depr Mr. Barreaux:

As September approaches and it becomes necessary for me
to masks some decilslons concerning employment, 1 want to com=2
muinicate to you wheh I believe to be s slncere inbterest in
worklng with the Commission, partlcularly with the diviadon £
of enforceoment.

I have not flooded the administrative agencles with appllS
cationa in the hope that I might catch on somowhere; the
SEC 1s the only one with which I have songht employment, Thed’
recomuendation of e friend who works in enforcement dlvlialond
in Few York gnd the obvious enthuslesm of those I telked to
in thet divlision in Washington make the enforcement ares p
ticularly appealling to me. I also belleve that working wit
the Commiasslon would provide invelusble experlence and be
of tremendcus profesaionsl beneflt; I would hope that oy own
herd work for the Commlesion would rsciprocate the beneflta
I wounld recelve,

This letter 1s not intended as an attempt to badger my
way into a job with the Commlazicn. Rather, 1t Ls slmply to
assure you of my continuing interest in the Commis=ion, par=-
ticularly in the divialon of enforcement. I thank you for
your efforta to date and hope they will continue.

Yburp tru{fiﬂ | —
Clattey 7 Yoot

Charles F. Hogera, Jz



